
September 8, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Barnes 

5335 Wisconsin Avenue  

Suite 440 

Washington, DC  20015 

 

Dear Mr. Barnes: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your recent donation of Associated Press wire copy to The President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives and Records Administration.  This 

donation to the Collection adds an important dimension to the historical record of the assassination. 

 

Please know that the Board recognizes and appreciates the fact that you reached out to us and advised 

us of the important records that you had saved all these years.  Your cooperation should serve as 

model for all private individuals who possess historical records that would enrich the record of the 

assassination and be of interest to the American public. 

 

Again, thank you for the donation and all of your cooperation.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

 


